Seaforth Hot Lunch Program

MunchaLunch is now OPEN for ordering!

The 2024 Spring Session ofthe Seaforth HotLunch Program willrun every Tuesday:

Hot Lunch Date Vendor

Tuesday, Feb 20, 2024 White Spot

Tuesday, Feb 27, 2024 Subway/Big Orange

Tuesday, Mar 5, 2024 Domino's Pizza/ Booster Juice
Tuesday, Mar 12, 2024 The Peri Peri Shark/ Tim Hortons
Tuesday, Apr 2, 2024 Hong's Sushi/ One Stop Bakery
Tuesday, Apr 9, 2024 Triple O's

Tuesday, Apr 16, 2024 Subway/ Big Orange

Tuesday, Apr 23, 2024 Domino's Pizza/ TCBY

Tuesday, Apr 30, 2024 Hong's Sushi/ One Stop bakery

Welcome to

Please login below

Orders can be placed and paid up to 8 days prior to a lunch date
on the Munch-A-Lunch website (www.munchalunch.com), or by
logging in through the hot lunch option on the Ecole Seaforth
Elementary website (http://seaforth.burnabyschools.ca/hot-lunch/).
Please make payment via the Munch-A-Lunch website at time of
ordering to avoid cancellation. Order should be made by Monday
at 11:59pm of the week before hot lunch date.

The Seaforth Hot Lunch program is run entirely by Parent Volunteers, with proceeds benefiting the Seaforth
PAC, Grade 7 Graduation Committee, Grade 7 French Enrichment program, and

Resource Programs for Seaforth students.

For questions regarding the Seaforth Hot Lunch program, please contact your Hot Lunch
Coordinators, Phoebe X/ Zora K, at seaforthpachotlunch@gmail.com.
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A new ‘Auto-Cancel’ feature

added to MunchaLunch this year, After creating al of your orders
V¥ please scrol lown to checkout. v
parents now have 1-hour in
Note: Unpaid orders will be auto-cancelled in
which to make their online =

payment. If parents do not make
their payment within 1 hour after

. . Lunches!
order, their order will be St
automatically cancelled, and an /
automated cancellation email will . funchSession: FallSEsSion 2028

Lunch Dates: Sep 26 - Nov 28

be emailed to parents. |

Please note that if your child is absent on a hot lunch date you must notify the Hot Lunch Coordinator by
10am to arrange for pick up. We are unable to keep food for the next day, cancel orders, or offer

refunds.

Thank you for supporting the Seaforth Hot Lunch Program!





